
Dear Northview  family,

As we enter the final stage of 
our F1RST initiative, I want to 
express my deepest gratitude 
for the incredible support and 
commitment that you have 
shown. Because of your 
sacrifice, we have significantly 
expanded our reach to make 
Jesus known. Surely, our 
collective efforts will continue 
to have an eternal impact that 
is worth celebrating. 

Your unwavering commitment 
has not only touched lives but 
has become a testament to the 
strength of our church. Every 
generous gift has empowered 
us to reach thousands for Christ 
within our church, community, 
and around the world. This 
collective effort speaks to the 
power of our unity. We can 
always go further faster when 
we work together towards a 
common goal in Jesus’ name. 

So, let’s finish strong church. We 
know that God will honor our 
sacrifice and multiply the total 
sum in more ways than we 
could ever imagine for the 
ultimate purpose of furthering  
His Kingdom.

Together, we will be steadfast 
and resolved as we get closer 
to the culmination of our F1RST 
initiative, knowing that our 
generosity will continue as we 
stay committed to keeping 
Christ before all things!

I can’t wait to celebrate all that 
God has been able to do 
through your generosity during 
our F1RST celebration on the 
weekend of May 4th and 5th at 
all of our campuses. I hope 
you’ll make plans to attend and 
hear the stories of God’s 
faithfulness during this season 
and plans to expand His 
Kingdom in the months to 
come. 

 Grateful,

PASTOR CJ JOHNSON
SENIOR PASTOR,

NORTHVIEW CHURCH
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103
CHURCHES FROM 13 STATES

PARTICIPATED IN THE
NORTHVIEW NETWORK

14,737
VOLUNTEERS SERVED

3,082
FIRST-TIME GUESTS WELCOMED

1,716
PEOPLE BAPTIZED

1,403
PEOPLE SERVED ON A MISSION TRIP

167
BAPTISMS IN THE FIRST TWO

MONTHS OF THE YEAR

429
STUDENTS ATTENDED THE ICE
CAMP RETREAT IN FEBRUARY

1,465
PATIENTS SERVED IN JANUARY

THROUGH BRIGHT HOPE MEDICAL GO
TEAM & 5 SALVATIONS CELEBRATED

454,545
MIDDLE EASTERN & NORTH AFRICAN (MENA)

PEOPLE REACHED WITH THE GOSPEL
DIGITALLY THROUGH THE ONE HOPE MINISTRY




